Fran Kammerer

Re: Budd Inlet Sediments Cleanup

While it is commendable that the state is taking the initiative to clean up the disgrace that the waters
of Budd Inlet have become, the time taken in reviews and amendments is costing the DNR and the
public too much already. Please begin cleanup. If more studies are necessary, these can be
completed concurrently to a cleanup, but the time spent in amendments and comment reviews is
precious time where the pollution created many years ago continues to compound with the pollution
currently occurring with the use of the port by large vessels.

Thank you.



